JOHNSON COUNTY, TEXAS
DEBBIE RICE

November 3, 2017

TO: County Judge, Roger Harmon
Commissioner Pct.#1 Rick Bailey
Commissioner Pct#2 Kenny Howell
Commissioner Pct#3 Jerry Stringer
Commissioner Pct#4 Larry Woolley

FROM: Debbie Rice, County Treasurer

This letter is my official notification to you that I will be retiring on 12/31/2017 from
Johnson County.

I am excited about my impending retirement but wanted to take this opportunity to
thank each one of you for your support you have giving me in my 21 years of service
to Johnson County.

Debbie Rice
Johnson County Treasurer
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